
Ellie D for her involvement in Shine this week - well done Ellie! 

 

  
 

Nutgrove Star Awards of the Week 
 

YEAR GROUP Justice Award Winners 

Reception Edie L Eva K Sam P 

Y1 Molly R Sebastian N Oscar S 

Y2 Mark C Daisy G Lucy W 

Y3 Willow S Ivor K Isla F 

Y4 Joshua D Fabian H Olivia P 

Y5 Esmae M Lily-Mae R Noah F 

Y6 Joe TN Emily L Sophie W 
 

 
 

Headteacher Award 
A big well done from Mr. Chuard to our Year 4 class who this week led an 

amazing Easter Service 

Shine Award 
All the Year 6 SHINE ambassadors have done a FABULOUS job this term. 

 

   N E W S L E T T E R 

Friday 31st March 2023 

 

LOVE  HOPE  RESPECT 

 
‘My Best, Always, Everywhere’ 

 

 



NOTES FOR PARENTS 

 

Year 6 children have homework packs for the holidays please encourage your children to work 

through these during the Easter holiday - Many Thanks Mrs. Dawes 

 

School with reopen on the 17th of April. We wish all our families a Happy Easter and enjoy your 

break. 

 

‘Living life in its fullness’ at Nutgrove 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Well-Done to some of our Year 5 and 6 girls who participated in 
a Football Festival last week. 

 

   Year 6 had 2 Graffiti sessions with Kingsyze Graffiti on Wednesday and Thursday. 

This was led by People Empowered CLC and funded by Merseyside Violence reduction 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Charlie 
for his hard work and 

achieving his certificate in 
Swimming! 



Safeguarding 
 

Social media- Sending or receiving inappropriate content online. 
 
 
Young people can feel pressured into sharing content that could be harmful to themselves or others. 
This could be in the form of sexting or sharing nudes, or it might be sharing memes and images of others 
without their consent – which can be a form of cyberbullying. 
DMs (direct messages) can be used to share very quickly and they have no control over how the image 
is shared further. Some social platforms have features such as disappearing messages – where an 
image or text will only show for a certain amount of time for the recipient before deleting. This might 
make users feel they can share more, but the recipient can still screenshot and forward the content to 
others. 
 

 

 
PE TIMETABLE APRIL 2023 

 
 

Monday Year 1 
Tuesday Year 6  
Wednesday Years 4 and Year 3 
Thursday Year 5 and Reception 
Friday Reception and Year 2 

 
 
The timetable for additional PE sessions on Thursday is as follows: 
 

Thursday 20.04.23 EYFS 

Thursday 27.04.23 Year 1 

Thursday 04.05.23 Year 2 

Thursday 11.05.23 Year 3 

Thursday 18.05.23 Year 4 

Thursday 25.05.23 Year 5 

 
Afterschool clubs will be put onto Parent Pay and parents notified 
 

Prayer of the Week 

During this Easter Season, we honour You Lord because You 

have risen. Let every child of this primary school, know that 

You have risen. So, Lord during this period, we pray that You 

will bless us all and help us reflect the goodness of Christ. 

This is the prayer of our hearts, Amen 

 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/sexting-sending-nudes/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/child-abuse-and-neglect/bullying-and-cyberbullying/


ATTENDANCE 
 

✓ This week the class with the highest attendance is Year 2 with 99.1% 

✓ This week the whole School's attendance is 94.5% 

✓ The whole School attendance so far this year is 94.8% 

✓ National Average so far this year is 93.6% 

 

Nutgrove Local Advisory Board 

Thank you to our Governors for supporting our school. At a meeting this 

week they looked at Attendance and discussed our shelter drill procedures. 

Thank you to Maya and Oliver in Year 5 who spoke about the importance 

of the Shelter Drill to our Governors. 

 

Nutgrove PTFA 

Easter raffle  
Congratulations to our three big Raffle Winners. 

 

 
 

And a further well done to our runner-ups, who have an Easter Egg to 
take home. 

 

Ivor (Y3), Mrs Storey, Francesca (Y2), Harvey (Y3), Chloe (Y6), Mrs Best, 

Olivia (Y3) and Evie (Y2) 

 

All together we raised £237 
 



 ROAD SAFETY 
 
We have had a complaint this week from a parent/carer and a neighbour regarding the 
driving and parking around our school area. 
 
The road down to the Thatto Heath Playdays is a private road and our parents should 
not be using this area as somewhere to park or collect their children from. 
 
We must also ask our parents to be mindful that the yellow zig zags that are placed 
outside the school for the safety of our whole school community, should not be used to 
drop off or collect children at the beginning or end of the school day. 
 
Please can we ask everyone to keep safety in mind when entering Govett Road so that 
we can keep our children and families safe. 
 
 

 


